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With life comes change; it is inevitable. As one who has faithfully supported us 
through your prayers, friendship, and giving, we wanted to share with you some 
very important and exciting changes that we are embarking on.  

First, we are launching a new ministry, CrossTies Asia, in affiliation with the 
Crosswinds Foundation. We will still be serving in Thailand and continuing the 
work God has given us, but we believe this new association will allow us to have a 
broader area of ministry and a greater impact in SE Asia.  In the next few weeks we 
will be sending you our first CrossTies Asia prayer letter to share with you the vision 
God has given us.   Please be looking for this letter. 

Second, we have become members of the International Fellowship of Alliance Pro-
fessionals (IFAP), an agency of the Christian and Missionary Alliance (C&MA).  
This is a significant association, not only because it further connects us to the work 
begun by Dwight’s parents in Thailand 40+ years ago, but it also gives us an even 
greater presence with Thai pastors. On a personal level, it is a great blessing as our 
membership in IFAP will also provide for our health insurance. 

Finally, we would like to extend our appreciation to MAF for giving us the opportu-
nity to start our ministry in Thailand.  It is through MAF that God gave us the    
vision and courage to embark on this adventure.  Even though we will no longer be 
part of  MAF,  we will remain in partnership with them on many ministry projects.   

“There is a time for everything a season for every activity under heaven.”  Ecc 3:1 (NLT) 
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Exciting Changes are Ahead 

Praise   

Crystal has found an account-
ing job in Wayzata, MN 

Being able to fellowship with 
many friends and family dur-
ing our furlough 

God is at work in Thailand. 

God continues to bless the 
ministry He has given us. 

Prayer   

This transition will go smooth 
with minimal impact on the 
ministry 

The My Hope project our 
staff is helping with in Thai-
land will see many Thais come 
to know Jesus  

The office will not have any 
major problems while we are 
on furlough. 

New Support information  
Crosswinds Foundation 
P.O. Box 12143 
Birmingham, AL 35202  

IFAP                                                
PO Box 35000                                
Colorado Springs, CO 80935-3500. 

Please make checks out to  

CROSSTIES ASIA 

Please make checks out to the C&MA.     
In the memo field please print                          
“D. Martin/IFAP” 

For credit card gifts please contact  205-
327-8317 or email  info@crosswind.com 

Please email: dmartin@pactecasia.com 
for instructions on online giving or           
automatic withdrawals 

You can send your gift to either address.   


